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AIR MAIL

Dr. Hector P. Garcia

American G I Forum of the U. S.

1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas

1'11 E WITITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

June 22, 1966

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you very mucli for your letter of June 18.

We have turned over your expense account for your
trip to Washington, D. C. on May 27 to the people
who handle these matters and you should receive
reimbursement before too long.

As for a speaker for your Forum, you should contact
directly the person you wish to attend and send us a
copy of the wire and we will be glad to express an
interest in his attendance. We will surely do all we
can to help get you a speaker after you have made
your choice. I would suggest you select several
in case of difficulties in scheduling.

Kindest personal regards.

Sincerely,

Jak~acobsen
Legislative Counsel
to the President

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American G I Forum of the U. S.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas
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